
Today's News 
  
Friday 27th March 2020. 
  
Dear Kingfishers and Kingfisher parents, 
  
Officially it's the last day of term and we've completed a week 
of home learning together.  Well done! We did it!   
  
Over the holidays, I will continue to post suggestions for 
activities you might enjoy to do together. It won't be 'school' 
but since we are all largely confined to barracks I thought some 
ideas might be useful?  We will recommence with 'Home 
Learning' after the holidays. 
  
A challenge!  Zachary has started a story with a super-hero 
called Woodlouse Boy and his arch enemy - a Teacher villain (Mr 
Dawe!) whose evil alter-ego is Spider Boy. (See the photos 
below!)  He would like some classmates to write a new chapter. 
What dastardly plan might Spider Boy have and how will 
Woodlouse Boy foil him???  Can you help Zachary?! 
  
Best wishes to you all and happy holidays! 
  
Mr Dawe


